
Patient Safety Measures Upon ICU 

Discharge 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Patient Name: [Insert Patient Name] 

Patient ID: [Insert Patient ID] 

Dear [Patient Name], 

As you prepare for your discharge from the Intensive Care Unit (ICU), we want to ensure your 

safety and well-being during your transition to recovery at home. Below are important safety 

measures to consider: 

1. Medication Management 

• Review and understand your medication schedule and dosages. 

• Keep a list of all medications, including prescriptions and over-the-counter drugs. 

2. Signs and Symptoms to Monitor 

• Be aware of any unusual symptoms such as increased pain, shortness of breath, or fever. 

• Contact your healthcare provider immediately if you experience any concerning 

symptoms. 

3. Follow-Up Appointments 

• Schedule and attend all follow-up appointments with your healthcare provider. 

• Discuss any ongoing treatment or rehabilitation needs during these visits. 

4. Daily Care 

• Follow instructions on wound care and hygiene practices. 

• Ensure a safe environment at home, including mobility aids if necessary. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or concerns after your discharge, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at: 

Phone: [Insert Contact Number] 



Email: [Insert Email Address] 

We wish you a smooth recovery! 

Sincerely, 

[Healthcare Provider Name] 

[Title] 

[Hospital/Institution Name] 


